


to become the new Highway 7 with mid-high rise buildings. We do not want these eye
sores in our sight lines.

4. With all the development North of Major Mac on Pine Valley and Teston/Kipling, the
traffic is only going to get worse as new homeowners make their way to the 400 and
Go Station. We do not want these large, dense buildings in our neighborhood which
will put further strain on traffic and overfill our already-overflowing parks and play
areas in the neighborhood.

5. The property values will be significantly impacted by this apartment building and
others. This is a destination spot for young families who are investing in their future;
we will all be significantly impacted by these developments. These builder developers
can still make huge profits and bring economic growth to our neighborhood without
building mid-high rise buildings on their land held for development. 

We need our elected officials like you to stand up for the wants and needs of Vellore’s
residents and your constituents. We do not want these apartment buildings along
Major MacKenzie; they do not belong here.

I appreciate your assistance as we fight for a plan that makes sense and will be
embraced by our neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Jamie Doolittle

Sent from my iPhone




